​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.

[bookmark: _GoBack]August 2017

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a33m

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes E of Adak, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a33t

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes WNW of Vinchina, Argentina
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a34a

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a35i

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a363

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes WSW of Kitaibaraki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3d2

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes Western Indian-Antarctic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3dd

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a33m

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes E of Adak, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a33t

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes WNW of Vinchina, Argentina
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a34a

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a35i

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a363

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes WSW of Kitaibaraki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3d2

Aug. 1st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes Western Indian-Antarctic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3dd

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes North Atlantic Ocean
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3h2

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ENE of Lampa, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3js

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3qt

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes W of Churachandpur, India
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3r9

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3ry

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes WNW of Vallenar, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10009j01


Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes North Atlantic Ocean
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3h2

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ENE of Lampa, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3js
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Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes W of Churachandpur, India
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3r9

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3ry

Aug. 2nd         Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes WNW of Vallenar, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10009j01

Aug. 3rd         Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake strikes NE of Neiafu, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3zr

Aug. 3rd         Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes S of Karangbadar Kidul, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a467

Aug. 3rd         Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes E of Pangai, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4ca

Aug. 3rd         Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake strikes NE of Neiafu, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a3zr
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Aug. 4th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Ishigaki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4hf 

Aug. 4th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Ishigaki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4hf

Aug. 4th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Kulumadau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4m8

Aug. 5th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Ascension Island region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4z6

Aug. 5th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes NE of Suyan, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a4zc

Aug. 5th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes W of Little Baguio, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a52a

Aug. 6th   Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a59l

Aug. 6th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes Southeast Indian Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5dp

Aug. 6th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes NE of Georgetown, Saint Helena
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5ds

Aug. 6th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes SW of Kokopo, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5g1

Aug. 7th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes SSW of Lorengau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5gx

Aug. 7th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of Lorengau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5hd

Aug. 7th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of Lorengau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5hh

Aug. 7th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes SE of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5ic

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SE of Bodrum, Turkey
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5vf

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 6.5 Earthquake strikes WSW of Yongle, China
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a5x1

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ENE of Guican, Colombia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a62q

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes WSW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a646

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 6.3 Earthquake strikes SSE of Dostyq, Kazakhstan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a65e

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes SSE of Dostyq, Kazakhstan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a65g

Aug. 8th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSE of Dostyq, Kazakhstan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a65m

Aug. 9th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of Nikolski, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a68x

Aug. 9th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSW of Nikolski, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a690

Aug. 9th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes ESE of Pangai, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a69d

Aug. 9th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes N of Maurole, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6mh 

Aug. 9th Major 7.0 magnitude earthquake hits southwestern China’s Sichuan province
https://www.upi.com/Top_News/World-News/2017/08/09/Powerful-earthquake-rocks-central-China-kills-at-least-19/8891502274452/

Aug. 9th 32 injured by magnitude 6.6 quake in northwest China’s Xinjing
http://news.xinhuanet.com/english/2017-08/09/c_136512568.htm

Aug. 10th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes SE of Shiroi, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6r5

Aug. 10th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes S of Lila, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6rc

Aug. 10th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes SW of Tugu Hilir, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6sy

Aug. 10th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes E of Severo-Kuril'sk, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6ti

Aug. 10th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a6ul 

Aug. 11th   Magnitude 6.2 Earthquake strikes E of Prinza, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a77i

Aug. 11th   Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes WNW of Camana, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a7gq

Aug. 12th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes WSW of Coquimbo, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a7kk

Aug. 13th   Magnitude 6.4 Earthquake strikes W of Bengkulu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a7q2

Aug. 13th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes N of Satipo, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a7ta

Aug. 14th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a7xx

Aug. 14th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes SSW of Abepura, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a88s

Aug. 16th   Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes WNW of Naze, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a8qf

Aug. 18th   Magnitude 6.6 Earthquake strikes North of Ascension Island
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a98r

Aug. 18th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes S of Amahusu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a9k7

Aug. 19th   Magnitude 6.4 Earthquake strikes SE of Lambasa, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a9n1

Aug. 27th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes S of Ngulung Wetan, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ac5g

Aug. 27th   Magnitude 6.4 Earthquake strikes NE of Lorengau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ac7a

Aug. 30th   Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes ENE of Santa Cruz das Flores, Portugal
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ad50

Aug. 30th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ENE of Santa Cruz das Flores, Portugal
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ad51

Aug. 31st     Magnitude 6.3 Earthquake strikes ENE of Santa Cruz das Flores, Portugal
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000adjh







